### Maine NBHA District 01

#1 in Barrel Racing

# **Can Chasing News**

www.mainenbha.com & on FB @ Maine NBHA District 01

#### What to Expect

I hope everyone had a happy Halloween.



What a great season with good payouts for our small group and lots of laughs. Thank you to everyone for helping to make our season a success. Congrats to all of you for qualifying for worlds.

Though one season closes another one will be approaching. I would like to begin setting dates for next year in January. Having a list of arenas to use will make this much easier and I want to avoid making so many changes like last year. The earlier the better I have learned.

Awards have been ordered. I have something special for all of you so even if you think you do not have an award please join us and besides it is a lot of fun and great fundraiser for us. We need all of you! See you then!



# Next Meeting: Jan 14, tentatively

Booth help- Dianne Maziarz

Announcer-Dave Ward (Huge thank you!)

Arena crew-Ken and my family members

Flag carriers: Thank you to all who volunteered to carry a flag

Food Donations: Gwen

## **Welcome New & Returning Members**

None this time, :(





Issue 5, Nov. 2016



What is a horses favorite kind of party?

A Stall Ball!

### **Newsletter Spotlight**

T-shirts and car decals are available! Great way to show your support.

Sweatshirts available upon special order

### **Reminders:**

Banquet is Dec 3 at Bangor Elks at 11a, start getting items to auction. Payment to Tanya must be postmarked by Nov 21. Plan accordingly.

To remove your name from our mailing list, please send email at address below. Questions or comments? Email me at menbha01@outlook.com or call 207-595-0948